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The City of Vaughan

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive

Vaughan, Ontario.
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Attention:

The Mayor and Council Offices, by email: council@vaughan.ca

His Worship Mayor Maurizio Bevilaqua, by email: maurizio.bevilaqua@vaughan.ca
Deputy Mayor, Local and Regional Councillor Mario Ferri, by email: mario.ferri@vaughan.ca
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati, by email: gino.rosati@vaughan.ca

Regional Councillor Sunder Singh, by email: sunder.singh@vaughan.ca

Ward 1 Councillor Marilyn lafrate, by email: marilyn.iafrate(@vaughan.ca

Ward 2 Councillor Tony Carella, by email: tony.carella@vaughan.ca

Ward 3 Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca, by email: rosanna.defrancesca@vaughan.ca
Ward 4 Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, by email: sandra.racco@vaughan.ca

Ward 5 Councillor Alan Shefman, by email: alan.shefman@vaughan.ca

City Clerk's Office, by email: clerks(@vaughan.ca

Development Planning Department, by email: developmentplanning(@vaughan.ca

Dear Mayor Bevilacqua and Members of Council,

Re:  City of Vaughan Report No.32 of the Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing), Item 7
Official Plan Amendment File OP.17.005
Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.17.013
Valley Major Developments Ltd.
Ward 3 — Vicinity of Major Mackenzie Drive and Pine Valley Drive.

The Concord West Ratepayers' Association has received a copy of the submissions of Mr. Richard
Rodaro made at Public Hearing on September 19, 2017. Our association shares the nature of the
concerns expressed in his deputation.

As a ratepayers' association we appreciate the importance that developments respect and reinforce the
character of the neighbourhoods immediately surrounding them and as required by the Official Plan.
This is all the more true when development is proposed within an existing subdivision.

The Concord West Ratepayers' Association therefore supports the concerns raised in Mr. Rodaro's
deputation and his request that Council provide the directions to Staff set out in his letter dated

September 19, 2017.

Yours truly,

Concord West Ratepayers' Association



